
Dear HSCS Families, 
 
During the August 1 school board meeting, board members voted to approve the waiver 
permitting HSCS students in grades 6-8 to be dismissed at 12:38 pm on Wednesdays.  This 
means that the HSCS operating schedule will be the same as in past years permitting 
elementary and middle school students to be dismissed simultaneously on Wednesday 
afternoons.   

 
Wednesday Dismissal Times 
K-5     12:37 
6-8      12:38 
 
I am certain this eases the minds of many of our parents who have children in both elementary 
and middle school grades. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Lynn McNeill, Principal 
 


